
 
 

Korea Health Industry Development Institute 
187 Osongsaengmyeong2(i)-ro, Osong-eup, Heungdeok-gu, Cheongju, Chungcheongbuk-do, 28159, Republic of Korea 

 

 
23 March, 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of Korea Health Industry Development Institute, KHIDI.  

 

It is my pleasure to invite you and your organization to join us as partners at our BIO KOREA 

Partnering (online business meeting). The event will be held from the 11th to the 13th May, 2022 and 

will be a satellite event of the 17th BIO KOREA, Korean representative bio-health industry. 

 

The event will be filled with meetings with the prominent and excellent Korean In-vitro diagnosis 

devices (IVD) companies; this includes but not limited to the companies on the list I attached. If there 

are more products or companies you are interested in, please let us know so that we can arrange the 

meetings for you.  

 

An acknowledgement to the email, stating the number and names of people attending, and your 

interesting area or products will be of great help. It will help us serve you better. For more detailed 

information, please contact me by email at kimyouran@khidi.or.kr or phone, +82-2-2095-1765.    

 

We do appreciate for your supports and will look forward to seeing you at our event soon.  

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 
David SungEun Hwang 
Director, Department of Medical Devices 
Korea Health Industry Development Institute 


